
Capture of the Dolphin Presented to U.S. Daughters of 1812 Society Oct 22 2018 

On October 22 1812 at the Historic Christ Church in Weems, Lancaster County, past President Mike 

Lyman, of the War of 1812 Society in the Commonwealth of Virginia gave a presentation to the newly 

formed Rappahannock Chapter, U.S. Daughters of 1812 Society in Virginia. The subject was about a 

naval encounter in the nearby Rappahannock River on April 3 1813 where the Privateer Schooner, 

Dolphin and three other U.S schooners were captured by a British naval force. 

A newspaper article about the chapter and the presentation was in the local newspaper, 

“Rappahannock Record” in Kilmarnock on November 1 2018. This article and the slides of the 

presentation follow. 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


